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From: GALAXY: : TSCHROETER "TOM SCHROETER 660-2812" 7-JUL-1992 14:31:57.32
To: GALAXY: :MRGATE: :"Al: : PASHBY"

CC: TSCHROETER

Subj: RE: Paul Kliemeer

I did not speak to PK on July 3rd-I’ve spoken to him about 4 times
over the last six months after being relayed by Paul Wilton. This
"person" apparently complained to Forestry about a potential problem
of SELENIUM on Nelson Island. Paul Wilton referred the matter to me as
he was in the process of departing for the Nelson office and Bob Lane
and myself visited the site with a Forestry official last summer. We
have submittes an article to Brian Grant for publication in
Exploration in BC, Part B. Basically we discovered a new skarn showing
Limited sampling showed no obvious selenium anomaly (and none is
suspected).

Warning-this Paul Kleimer is weird! Hope this helps. Tom.

P.S. I’ve already told PK that the data will soon be published in
Exploration in BC, Part B.From: GALAXY::MRGATE::"Al::PASHBY" 7-JUL-1992 14:21:2
To: TSCHROETER

CcC:

Subj: Paul Kliemeer

From: NAME: Paula Ashby

FUNC: Energy, Mines & Pet. Res.

TEL: 387-0688 <PASHBY AT Al AT GALAXY>
To: TSCHROETER@VMSMAIL

Good Afternoon!

Our ADM’s office has contacted me regarding a phone call they received July 3
from Mr. Paul Kliemeer, who was apparently phoning the ADM’s office after
speaking with you that day. Mr. Kliemeer is requesting information regarding:
the Skarn Project, the Bruce Lake Watershed, Salenien (?) Count - Jarvis Inlet,
water sample results from Nanaimo and Parksville, and the results of the Nelson
Island assessment you performed. Do you know anything about this. Can you
advise us please of any background or knowledge you have about this request?

Thanks for your help,

Paula Ashby
(per W. R. Smyth)



